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November 2, 2004

Ms. Alice Glasco
Director
Neighborhood Planning & Zoning Department
City of Austin
P.O. Box 1088
Austin, Texas 78767
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RE: C14-04-0030
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Dear Ms. Glasco,

I am a longtime resident of the East Riverside Drive area and have an

interest in the above referenced zoning case scheduled for City Council on

November 4, 2004. I, and many of my neighbors, respectfully request a

postponement for the hearing for a period of two weeks until November 18- 2004.

Additional time is requested to discuss this case with other longtime residents of

the area.

Further, the case is scheduled as the last item of a very lengthy City

Council agenda and this case is likely to be publicly discussed for a length of

time that may carry to late in the evening. Should this case be postponed, I ask

that the hearing be set on the November 18,2004 agenda at a time earlier on the

agenda.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely, RECEIVED
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Peg Treadwell Neighborhood Planning & Zoning


